
We Take Precautions for You
Because you, our patients, are important to us, we are 
taking special steps to protect you and your health.

These Steps Include:
Performing Hand Hygiene
 . . . washing our hands before and after patient care with soap and 
water or using an alcohol based handrub.

Wearing Gloves
 . . . each and every time hands are in any part of the mouth. Gloves 
are changed between each patient.

Disposing of Used Needles and Sharp Objects
 . . . by placing them in a puncture proof container.

Putting on a Mask, Eye Protection, and a 
Gown
 . . . if splash or splatter of blood or bloody fluids is likely to occur. 

Sterilizing all Dental Instruments Using 
FDA Approved Devices
 . . . including dental handpieces (dental drills).

Cleaning our Surroundings and Equipment
 . . . by using surface cleaners and disinfectants and following the  
infection control guidelines published by the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC).

If you don’t think all of these precautions are being taken, talk with your health care provider, or  
you may contact the Maryland State Board of Dental Examiners @ 410-402-8500.


